
The Frueh family, Hungary     July 29, 2025 Update 

Dear Friends, 

 

I just wanted to send out a quick update about our move this month back to Nagykanizsa. We have 

had several people look at our home, but we still don't have a buyer. If we don't have a realistic buyer 

by the end of this week, we will need to move forward with renting something. The hard part with that 

is that the minimum contract will be a year. In my opinion, it would be far simpler and better financially 

if we could just move directly into a purchased home. We would appreciate your prayers for us right 

now that God would help us with this. His plan is always the best. 

 

We are also meeting this week with several of our friends here for a final goodbye. Pray that God 

would bless these times. We had the opportunity to have a gospel conversation again with Timi, 

Hannah's mother, in their home yesterday evening. We will be meeting with Brigitta, Enikő, and Anett 

this week still, along with their families. 

 

God blessed our camp ministry with other Hungarian churches. Thank you for praying for that. The 

children were very attentive, and we had some good conversations with some of them about the 

gospel. The Lord also blessed the ministry of Jim and Myra Wright, as well as the Weimer family with 

us this year. 

 

Thank you for your prayers! 

Mike for the Fruehs 

 

Some pics of Family Camp in Hungary 

 

https://fruehs2hungary.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb08a802d5727d4d71ab67e41&id=b304cf7dbc&e=112cff2838
https://fruehs2hungary.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb08a802d5727d4d71ab67e41&id=fe2feb4362&e=112cff2838
https://fruehs2hungary.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb08a802d5727d4d71ab67e41&id=8798ee19bf&e=112cff2838
https://fruehs2hungary.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb08a802d5727d4d71ab67e41&id=a482f27553&e=112cff2838

